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Dear parents, grandparents and guardians,








Our school needs you!








The Travelling Book Fair is coming soon and we need volunteers to help with advertising, setting up and running it.








Our school can earn FREE BOOKS for every book sold at the Fair so this is a great opportunity to stock up our classrooms with brand new resources.








If you can spare some time to help our school, please let me know.








You can find out more about Travelling Book Fairs at travellingbooks.co.uk.








Kind regards,











Book Fair Organiser











